January 6, 2011

Mr. Kerry J. Gambrel

Flight Standards District Office
1250 North Airport Drive, Suite 1
Springfield, Illinois 62707-8417

SUBJECT: Voluntary Statement
Dear Mr. Gambrel,
At your request I am providing the following voluntary statement:

On January 6, 2011 at approximately 11:00 A.M, I (Officer Neal Stoller) was at the TSA
Screening Checkpoint in the Abraham Lincoln Capital Airport Terminal at 1200 Capital
Airport Drive in Springfield, Illinois. At this time, I was looking out the windows in the
public area of the terminal watching a small, business jet landing on Runway 22 (The
aircraft landing toward me from my point of view). The final approach appeared normal
until the aircraft reach approximately 200 ft above the ground. [ then saw the aircraft roll
suddenly to the left and then attempted to correct its roll back to level, The aircraft

- continued down to the runway disappearing out of my sight behind vehicles parked
around the terminal and on the Air National Guard Ramp. Seconds later I saw a white
dust plum rush into the air. The Springfield Air Traffic Control Tower (ATCT)
immediately initiated an Alert-3, which I received over my alert pager and rescue
response efforts began.

END OF VOLUNTARY STATEMENT

E—

Officer Neal Stoller
Springfield Airport Authority
1200 Capital Airport Drive
Springfield, Illinois 62707
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